
Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council
Office:	  The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS
In person: 	 Open office hours are Tuesday and Thursday 10am-3pm.  
Phone:  	 01484 687460
Email, contact our two officers:
	 Mrs Jen McIntosh (Clerk) 
	 clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
	 Mr Richard McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) 
	 deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
For contact details for all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website.
	 www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Holme Valley Parish Council
NEWS - November edition

Did you know that in 2021-22 your Parish Council 
supported local causes through grant-giving to the 
tune of £80,000?

Successful awards this year have started from as little 
as £100 to help celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
to grants of up to £5,000 for works ranging from fixing 
roofs to upgrading kitchens for community facilities. 

Cllr Pat Colling, Chair of the Finance and Management 
Committee commented, “It is such a pleasure to be able 
to support the work of so many community groups 
through, amongst other projects,  helping to maintain our 
community assets.  We know that many of our residents 
look forward to time spent in our community spaces and 
that we have a fabulous range of local clubs all doing their 
bit to make the Holme Valley a thriving community.”

The Service Provision Committee was particularly busy 

with just under £16,000 worth of grant applications 
made to the Youth Facilities budget.  This budget has 
£8,000 allocated to it, leaving the Committee with a real 
dilemma as to which applications to support.  Chair of the 
Committee Cllr Sean East said: “The Committee was keen 
to support the many excellent providers of youth services 
we have in the Holme Valley.  However, we had to limit 
each grant given to keep within our budget.  Fortunately, 
the Full Council has since voted to give a further £8,000 so 
that the grant applications can be met in full.  That’s great 
news for young people and their families in the Holme 
Valley.”   

The next deadline for the receipt of grant applications is 
5pm Tuesday 31st January 2023.  See full details on the 
Holme Valley Parish Council website for an up-to-date list 
of the grants given this year and to find out how to apply 
for a grant.

Helping hand for 
local causes

+++STOP PRESS+++ Welcome to Cllr Chris Green who was elected unanimously
as councillor for Honley South Ward on 10 October 2022. 

Full details can be found on the Holme Valley Parish Council website.
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